
 

 

 

Bulletin Highlights 
 

 

Seventeenth Sunday of Ordinary Time – Year C 
28th July 2019 

 

Men’s Movie Night 

The next scheduled evening is for Friday 2 August commencing at 7:00 PM. The 
evening of fellowship includes a movie, liquid refreshments and gourmet pizzas, 
all for just $10/head. All men of the parish are welcome and encouraged to 
bring a mate. For catering purposes, please call Ken on 0417 244 059 by 12 
noon on the Friday. 
 

 

 

 

Morning Masses this Week 

It is not possible this coming week for Masses to be celebrated from Tuesday to Friday, inclusive. However, 

there will be communion services at St Paul’s on these days 30 July to 2nd August. Mass will be celebrated 

on Saturday morning 3rd August at 9:00 AM with confessions afterwards. Please continue to check our 

weekly bulletin each week during August for updates. The normal programming for midweek Masses will 

resume from the beginning of September. Thanks. 

 

 

 

Propagation of the Faith Appeal 

About a month ago, the Propagation of the Faith Appeal was undertaken in Camden and The Oaks. The contribution from 

The Oaks was around $500 and from Camden a little over $5,500. This was a most generous response to a very worthy 

appeal. Thanks to all who contributed. This kind of collective generosity reflects very well upon our parish.  

 



 

Giving and Donations 

It’s hard to believe that we’re now on the threshold of the third decade of the 21st 

century. The years since the beginning of the third millennium have passed so very 

quickly. With the acceleration of Information Technology over the past 19 years, it’s 

hard for traditional church and charitable institutions to keep pace. Nonetheless, our 

own parish has been going ok, and has long since developed a comprehensive web site. 

 

Since first launched in 2011, the web site has been completely upgraded. And among the many items of 

interest, it’s now possible to contribute or donate through our parish website. It’s all a matter of personal 

convenience. If interested in on-line contributions, please go to http://www.stpaulscamden.org.au/online-

payments/ Please contact Elizabeth if further information is required. 


